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Silbert - See entry 20 May. Seymour Glanzer*apparently also 
was questioned 20 May at Senate Judiciary Committee hearing 
on Silbert's confirmation. 

At  that hearing Glanzer said that after the tape of 
Baldwin's original intv by the TATimes 28 Sep 72 was given to 
the court, he listened to it in the presence of Baldwin and 
Charles Morgan Jr., who represented the Association of 
Democratic Chairmen, the target of the Watergate phone tap; 
that Baldwin said then he had made a mistake in the intv in 
saying "CIA" instead of "CRP"; and that he (Glanzer) had 
informed judge Sirica that the transcript, prepared by a 
court reporter, should be changed to reflect this. 

Baldwin, in a telephone intv today by the TATimes, denies 
categorically ever having made the statements attributed to 
him by Glanzer, and insists that in the original interview 
he used, and meant to use, the initials "CIA." He is 
supported in this by Morgan and by his lawyer, Robert Eirto. 

Silbert and Glanzer apparently learned later they had 
misinformed Sirica (neither WXP nor WIT gives the 
circumstances); both tell Judiciary Committee they cannot 
"recall" having told Sirica they had misinformed him. 

See clippings for details. 
WXP 24 May 75 [LATimes, Jack Nelson] 
MT 24 May 75 LSpecial to the NYT] 

Rose Mary Woods - Undated item. "According to her friends 
Rose Mary Woods, the secretary first hired by Richard M. 
Nixon in 1951, has been left bitter, humiliated and angry by 
her moves from the White House to his 'hide-away' in the 
Executive Office Building and now to the small Lafayette 
Square house allotted for the terminal business of former 
Presidents. 

"Although Miss Woods grants no interviews, a report in the 
current 1.:cCall's magazine says she kept Mr. Nixon's 'hide-
away' office like a shrine until most of the contents were 
crated in February. Friends say she is 'rancorous' about 
'the treatment she and Nixon are getting from the Ford 
people.'" 

NIT 22 May 75, Notes on People, Laurie Johnston 

*(Silbert's top assistant in the Watergate prosecution) 


